
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th July 2024 
Republic of Niger   

Office of the Prime Minister 

To: The State of SCNRFP 

Prime Minister Gees-Due OO-Neh-Gah Usti 

Greetings, 

 

WE WOULD LIKE TO EXPRESS OUR DEEP GRATITUDE FOR YOUR 

ESTEEMED LETTER AND YOUR INTEREST IN ENHANCING THE RELATIONS 

BETWEEN OUR TWO NATIONS. 

We commend your commitment to the noble principles you advocate, and we look 

forward to building fruitful and long-lasting relationships based on the foundations of 

peace, friendship, and mutual respect. We also appreciate your desire to support the 

economic and social development of our country and welcome your ambitious 

initiatives aimed at improving the social and economic life of our citizens. 

We note that your letter was presented by the President of the High Council for Arab-
African Economy, Dr. Hani Hassan Abouzeid, and we commend his and the council’s 
efforts in strengthening bilateral relations between countries and the State of Niger. 
The council's efforts under Dr. Abouzeid's leadership significantly contribute to 
enhancing cooperation and partnership between Arab and African nations. 
We look forward to discussing the details of the proposed cooperation between our 
countries and reaffirm our readiness to strengthen partnerships that benefit our 
peoples. We will carefully review the attached documents and proposals, and we will 
provide you with our official response as soon as possible. 

 
Once again, we express our gratitude and look forward to fruitful and constructive 
cooperation between the Republic of Niger and the State of SCNRFP. 
 
With best regards, 
 
   
 
Ali Lamine Zeine  
Prime Minister of the Republic of Niger   


